
Holywood Sports Week: 

         1st - 5th June 2020 

Active Schools have put together some virtual sports events for you to compete in at home - these look 

great and will be a fun way to get the family moving. 

However, it’s Holywood and we have decided that this would be an excellent opportunity for us to have a 

week of sporting/lockdown related events which link to school learning too... 

You will need 

your PE kit for the  

Active Schools 

sports events. You will need a 

basket of washing  

ready to hang on 

the line. 

You will need to 

get your teddies, 

dolls and action 

figures looked 

out. 

You will need a 

selection of 

healthy fruits. 

You will need all 

the lovely, lovely 

people in your 

house to take 

part. 

You will need 

your pyjamas 

and your school 

uniform. 

How it will work: 

On Monday 1st June we will put the Holywood Sports Week learning grid up on the blog (we’ll also e-mail 

it out to everyone too) - this grid will have all the events, activities and links to Active Schools. 

Please note that we will not be putting Literacy / Numeracy / Big Thursday etc. up this week. 

You will have the whole week to take part in as many events as you want to.  

Staff will be judging events and collating scores and results that you email or blog in. 

Winners will be announced on Monday 8th June.  


